
Planning and Zoning Minutes 
June 6, 2024 

              8:00 PM 
 

The monthly meeting was called to order by Chair Orville Willbenbring with the following 

members present Dave Thielen, Robin Caufman, Ron Mehr, Dean Holthaus 

and Clerk/Zoning Administrator Lynn Burg. 

 

Joe Willenbring, Matt Burg and Butch Gertken present at the Planning and Zoning meeting 

 

Minutes from the April 4, 2024, meeting were read. A motion to approve the minutes was 

made by Holthaus, seconded by Mehr Carried 5-0. 

 

Caufman asked if there should be a worksheet of fact of findings for variances.  

 

The board members ask Zoning Administrator Burg to check with Knife River on the berms for 

Wilder pit. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Thielen, seconded by Mehr . Carried 5-0  

 

The next Planning and Zoning Board meeting will be August 1, 2024, at 8:00 PM. 
 


